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To our Parents and Guardians,

Texas passed a new law that involves the use of vapes, e-cigarettes, marijuana and THC
related products on or within 300 ft. of the campus or at school or school function events. The
88th Texas Legislature passed HB 114 to amend Texas Education Code Chapter 37.006 which
made it a mandatory Discipline Alternative Education Placement (DAEP) for any student.

We ask you to please discuss this with your child about this new law and emphasize the
importance of adhering to all school rules, policies, and laws for the betterment of the school
community. Marfa ISD is a zero tolerance campus in regards to drugs and alcohol and now
vapes.

Thank you for your cooperation and support to ensure that Marfa ISD remains a healthy and
safe school environment. If you have any questions about the new law, please contact the
Superintendent's office.

Thank you
Arturo Alferez
Interim Superintendent
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